
Route 8, Frederick, Md. 21701 
. 5/26/73 

Dear Walter, 

as I appreciate, very much, yhur taking time to seem me 
‘nursday as I am pleased that your recollections of what to 
those not party to it may seem so improbable. . 

Perhaps it would build Mr. Clapp's confidence in what I 
have told him about what should have been in the discovery 
material and wasn’t if you would, as you offered, initial the 
Jetter I have written him on this. 

If any of it is not consistent with your recolicction, 

please correct ite 

I enclose two carbons, one in the event you would like 

to keep ite : sms 

Againg our thanks. 

Sincerely, 

Harold Weisberg


